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Subject: Postponement of 2020 Regional Military Pentathlon Tournament 
(Kharkiv, Ukraine) 

 

Dear CISM friends! 

Due to the situation of force majeure regarding the spread of the coronavirus 
COVID19 I am very sorry to inform you that the 2020 Regional Military Pentathlon 
Tournament (Kharkiv, Ukraine) will be postponed. As far as we cannot foresee the end of 
the antivirus campaign, the new dates will be communicated after consultations with the 
CISM authorities. 

Friendship through sport! 

Sincerely Yours, 

Chief of the Ukrainian Delegation to CISM 
Colonel Yurii FINOHENOV 

 

 


